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From: Peter MacKenzie <pmacgreen(@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:54 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation

| write to you to express my opinion about the proposed regulations on currency leverage. Please stop with the
nanny state regulations. Anyone who trades currencies knows what the risks are and are responsible for their
actions. It is regulations like this and others that actually do more harm than good! Please do not enact the
“Nanny State” regulations that are harmful to the way of business for over 50 years!

Sincerely,

Peter MacKenzie.



